NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Fuschillo Joins Local Officials and Residents in

Announcing Withdrawal of Aqua’'s Application for 150 Foot Water
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Tower in Wantagh

CHARLES J. FUSCHILLO JR. August 8, 2011
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Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) today joined with Supervisor Kate Murray,
Councilwoman Angie Cullin, and other local leaders and residents in announcing that Aquais abandoning
its plan to build a 150 foot water tower in Wantagh.

"Aquawithdrawing its Wantagh water tower application is welcome news for the Wantagh and
Seaford communities. Residents voiced serious concerns about how this project would greatly diminish
their quality of life. | shared their concerns completely, as did Supervisor Murray, Councilwoman Cullin,
and many other local leaders. | am pleased that Aqua listened to the community's input, responded to our
concerns, and is abandoning this proposal,” said Senator Fuschillo.

Aqua had been seeking approval from the Town of Hempstead Zoning Board of Appealsto erect a
150 foot water tower on DeMott Avenue in Wantagh. Hundreds of Wantagh and Seaford homeowners
strongly opposed the project because of the negative impact it would have on their quality of life. Senator
Fuschillo and other local leaders, including Supervisor Murray and Councilwoman Cullin, shared



residents’ concerns and joined them in opposing the proposal. Aqua withdrew its application and
abandoned the proposal in light of these concerns.

Senator Fuschillo (third left) is pictured with Supervisor Kate Murray (third right), Councilwoman
Angie Cullin (left center), Receiver of Taxes Don Clavin (left), Legislator Dennis Dunne (second right),
and Seaford resident Marjorie Klein (right center), who collected hundreds of signatures from Wantagh &
Seaford residents opposing the water tower proposal, in showing the letter from Aqua announcing the
withdrawal of their application for awater tower in Wantagh. They are also joined by Aqua New Y ork
President Matt Snyder (second left) and Long Island American Water President William Varley (right).
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